
HB 895 -- INSPECTION OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES

SPONSOR: Hill

This bill changes the inspection required for beer or other malt
liquors as well as spirituous liquors. This bill requires
manufacturers, producers, and wholesale or retail dealers of beer
or malt liquor sold in this state to first provide the supervisor
of liquor control a copy of a certificate of label approval issued
by the Federal Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau which
verifies the alcohol content of the product. Manufacturers,
distillers, and wholesale or retail dealers of spirituous liquors
sold in this state must first provide the supervisor of liquor
control a copy of a certificate of label approval issued by the
Federal Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau which verifies the
alcohol content of the product. The supervisor of liquor control
shall no longer be required to inspect all beer, malt liquor, and
spirituous liquor manufactured, brewed, or distilled in this state.


